
This event is free to attend but you are kindly requested to register in advance by emailing 
your details to carlisle2018@railfuture.org.uk.  Morning and afternoon tea/coffee will be 
provided free of charge (donations appreciated) therefore  knowing the correct number of 
drinks ordered is important. Also use the same email address to let us know if you cancel. 
 
The workshop for attendees in the afternoon will be led by Railfuture director Stewart 
Palmer (former SWT Managing Director) focusing on how campaigners should engage with 
TOCs to be successful (such as timetables that passengers want). Each workshop group will 
present its conclusions to others through a 'market stall'. 
 
 

More details at: www.railfuture.org.uk/conferences 
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